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For Immediate Release 

 

Sewer Construction Update  

   

Chatham – Robert B. Our Co., and Lawrence Lynch Co. have resumed work related to the sewer 

construction project begun last spring. Work this fall involves roadway restoration/paving and 

general cleanup/restoration and will take place over several weeks, weather permitting. 

 

Work for the week of November 5th – 9th: 

 

    Monday/Tuesday- clean up, cut keyways, adjust castings 

 

    Wednesday – Friday – installation of top course of paving on the following roads in order: 

  Absegami Run/Oyster Bluff 

  Oyster Pond Furlong 

Oyster Pond Lane 

Jane’s Way 

Earle’s Way 

The Cornfield 

Wheldon Way 

Shattuck Place 

 

Work for the week of November 12th – 16th: 

 

    *Tuesday/Wednesday – installation of top course of paving on inlet Road and Spinnaker Lane. 

(*may occur at the end of the previous week if progress allows) 

 

Roads will be passable at the end of each day. Police Details and Contractors will work with 

residents to ensure their needs for access are addressed.  

 

Lawn restoration, etc. will take place following the top course of paving. 

  

Police Details and signage will be in-place to assist motorists in reaching their destination. 

 

Normal work hours are 7 AM to 5:00 PM Monday to Friday, weather permitting. 

mailto:rduncanson@chatham-ma.gov


 

We encourage you to visit the sewer construction project web site for updated schedule 

information at: http://www.chathamscproject.info and the Town’s website for additional 

information regarding the CWMP and other important projects and events in the Town at:  

http://www.chatham-ma.gov. 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this important project to restore and protect 

our environment.    # 
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